
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PRIMARY AND MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

COLUMBUS COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA 

 

The statewide primary and municipal elections for Whiteville will be held on Tuesday, May 17, 

2022.  

 

Polls will be open from 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Election Day.  

 

One-stop early voting will be held at the following locations from Thursday, April 28, 2022, to 

Saturday, May 14, 2022: 

 County Board of Elections office, 2586 James B White Hwy Whiteville NC 28472  

 Chadbourn Municipal Annex, 208 E. 1
st
 Ave. Chadbourn NC 28431 

 Fair Bluff Fire & Rescue, 152 Main St. Fair Bluff NC 28439 

 Ransom Event Center, 2696 General Howe Hwy. Riegelwood NC 28456 

 Tabor City Courthouse, 110 W. 4
th

 St., Tabor City NC 
 

4/28/22 & 4/29/22 hours 8:00am – 7:30pm, 5/1/22 hours 1:00pm – 5:00pm,  

5/2/22 - 5/6/22 hours 8:00am – 7:30pm, 5/9/22 – 5/13/22 hours 8:00am – 7:30pm,  

5/14/22 8:00am – 3:00pm  

 

Absentee ballots will be mailed to voters who have requested them beginning March 28, 2022. A 

voter can fill out an absentee ballot request at votebymail.ncsbe.gov, or by filling out a request 

form provided by the county board of elections office. The request must be received through the 

website or by the Columbus Board of Elections by 5 p.m. May 10, 2022.  

 

In the primary election, voters will select nominees for a political party to move on to the 

November 8 general election. Contests on the ballot include U.S. Senate, U.S. House of 

Representatives, N.C. General Assembly, state and local judges, district attorney, and 

county offices. In primaries, voters affiliated with a political party will be given a ballot of 

candidates for their party. Unaffiliated voters may choose the ballot of candidates for any party 

primary. 

 

Registered voters who live within the boundaries of Whiteville may vote in the municipal 

election. Municipal contests include the mayor and members of the municipality’s governing 

board. These contests will appear on the same ballot as the statewide primary contests above. 

Voters can view their eligible contests and sample ballot on or before March 28 at 

https://vt.ncsbe.gov/RegLkup/ 
 

The voter registration deadline for this election is 5 p.m. Friday, April 22, 2022. Eligible 

individuals who are not registered by that deadline may register and vote at any early voting site 

during the early voting period. New registrants will be required to provide documentation of 

their residence. Voters who wish to change party affiliation must do so by the April 22 deadline.  

   

 



 

 

Questions? Call the Columbus County Board of Elections Office at 910-640-6609 or send an 

email to columbs.boe@columbusco.org. 

 

      Kay Horne, Chairman 

      Columbus County Board of Elections 


